
Quilts for Vanuatu 
To all New Zealand Quilters 
MAIL 1:  20.03.15

You will have seen the news of the cyclone devastation in Vanuatu 
this week.  
Perhaps like me , you have been thinking  “How can I help?” 

Well I have a way we can all help a little.  I know that many of us Quilters 
have a cupboard where we keep those bed quilts we’ve  made but don’t 
know what to do with them.

I am a quilter from Matamata , I have visited and enjoyed the sun and sea of 
the islands  but now they need our help so I am collecting cot, small children 
and large whole family  quilts,  and have  several plans formulating for how 
they will  be delivered to an Aid agency in Vanuatu.

Please pass this letter on to as many quilters as you can 
Perhaps you would like to just send me a single quilt or perhaps you would 
be able to be a drop off point to collect up a bag of quilts from your  group or 
guild members 

If you want to send just one  or two quilts you can post/courier direct to me 
by 10th April,  my address is 
Caroline Mason, 48 Everad Ave, RD2, Matamata
 caroline@techmason.co.nz 

Current confirmed drop-off points between now and April 10th are:_
Bernina  Sewing Centre, 387  Cameron Rd, Tauranga
Country Dawn Quilting, 38 Reyburn House Lane, ,  Whangarei
Minerva,   237 Cuba St. Wellington         

Caroline Mason 
Phone 07 888 6647

mailto:caroline@techmason.co.nz

